
   
February 1, 2024 
 
FRN# 0018-8590-74 
  
Marlene H. Dortch  
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re:   Alaska Communications Systems (“ACS”) 
 Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 – Monthly Updated Base Tariff Document 
 
To the Commission: 
 
This letter, and the accompanying tariff material issued by the ACS Companies (“ACS”) and bearing TARIFF 
F.C.C. No. 1, is sent to you for filing in compliance with Section 61.16 of the Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. § 
61.16. 
 
The FCC Registration Numbers for Tariff Participants are: 
 
ACS of Anchorage, LLC       0022-3898-29 
ACS of Fairbanks, LLC       0022-3898-11 
ACS of Alaska, LLC (Juneau and Greatland study areas)   0022-3895-48 
ACS of the Northland, LLC (Glacier State and Sitka study areas)  0022-3895-55 
 
Specifically, electronically transmitted herewith, within five business days of the current month, is a new Base 
Document containing ACS's complete Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 incorporating all effective revisions as of the last day 
of the preceding month (January 31, 2024). This new Base Document contains all revisions made since its last 
submission of a Base Document. Supporting information is not required with this submission.  
 
A filing fee in not required to be submitted with this submission, as set forth in Section 61.15(i) of the 
Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. § 61.15(i). 
 
This filing has been made electronically using the FCC’s Electronic Tariff Filings System. Any questions 
concerning this filing should be directed to me at 907.564.7902 or by email at trent.wilson@acsalaska.com. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Trent C. Wilson 
 
Trent Wilson 
Alaska Communications 
Senior Financial Analyst, Regulatory Affairs and Compliance 
 
 
cc:  Mr. Galen Pospisil, Alaska Communications 
 


